
 

 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 19 October 2017 

FIRB approval and settlement date for 66 Goulburn Street, Sydney  

GDI Property Group
1
 is pleased to announce that the buyer of 66 Goulburn Street, Sydney, has now 

received FIRB approval for the acquisition and as a consequence the contract is now unconditional.  

However, due to the delayed receipt of FIRB approval, settlement is now expected to occur on or about 

14 November 2017. 
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1. GDI Property Group comprises the stapled entities GDI Property Group Limited (ACN 166 479 189) and GDI Property Trust (ARSN 166 598 161)  

 


